Bronk, Cathy

From:

Howell, Katie

Sent:

Thursday, March 26, 2020 11:01 AM

To:

Bronk, Cathy

Cc:

Jones, Jon

Subject:

Re: prom

Prickel Barn was able to give us May 23. This date has not been approved by SBDM or the board yet.

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 26, 2020, at 10:55 AM, Bronk, Cathy <cathy.bronk@gallatin.kyschools.us> wrote:

approved perders, 0494/9/20 situation

Jon,

Has there been a decision about Prom?

Cathy Bronk Administrative Assistant Gallatin County High School 70 Wildcat Circle Warsaw, Ky. 41095 859-567-7640 x 4300

1